From: Wenke, Brittany A

To: Ruward, Joyce I

Cc: Fitzgerald, Lisa J; Rohrer, Kyle T; Buck, Chanler J; Patterson, Suzanne
Subject: Donation Recognition

Date: Thursday, December 12, 2024 10:45:19 AM

Hi Joyce! Hope you are well. We wanted to share our appreciation to the fire department as well as
a family who donated gifts to many families. Thank you!

We want to extend a heartfelt thank you to the Powell Fire Department for their incredible support
to families in need this Christmas. Their selfless contributions of time and resources to shop for
those less fortunate are truly commendable. Additionally, we would like to recognize the Phipps
family for their generous donation to another family in need. We feel fortunate to have such
kindness and generosity within our community. Thank you from all of us at Powell Middle School.

Thank you,
ﬁﬁ/ﬂ‘a«y Wenke

School Counselor
Powell Middle School
Ph. 307-764-6185

efg

¢

The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and protected from disclosure. If the reader of this
message is not the intended recipient, you are herby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is
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